
PwC’s 2014 Explore Program 

PwC’s one day Explore Program is an outstanding opportunity for talented underrepresented minority 

underclassmen to learn more about the accounting profession and to discover their own career goals and 

aspirations. The program is aimed at developing teamwork, strategic thinking, creativity, problem solving, 

and leadership skills in an interactive manner. 

To be eligible for the Explore program, students must be at the Freshman or Sophomore levels from a 

traditionally underrepresented racial or ethnic group within the professional services industry (African 

American Black, Hispanic, American Indian or Pacific Islander ONLY) with a suggested GPA of 3.2 or 

higher.  

We are seeking students who have declared or are considering declaring business or accounting-related 

majors, or those looking for further information about careers in business and accounting. All students 

who have an interest in learning more about the dynamic world of professional services and careers in 

public accounting are encouraged to apply. 

Visit www.pwc.com/explore for more information and to apply. Application deadline is Thursday, 

February 6th, 2014. 

To apply, please visit www.pwc.com/explore and click “Register” and then “Register now” towards the 

middle of the page. A new window will open. Please highlight "Explore Program" in the “Program Name” 

box. Do not select a school name or a conference name. Leave those as is. Click “Search”. On 

the next page, select "New York City 2014 Explore Program”. You will then proceed with filling out the 

application as directed.  

The New York City Explore program will take place on Monday, February 17, 2014.  

Contact Jessica Franco at jessica.a.franco@us.pwc.com with questions.  
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